
 

 

 

Pensions news item for NARPO 
 

Spotlight on Pensions 
The Pensions Team at the National Police Chiefs’ Council (NPCC) are a national 
collaboration, providing strategic pensions support and guidance to the 43 police 
forces and their 13 pension administrators across England and Wales.  

In September 2023, The NPCC Pensions Team launched a brand new pensions 
website (https://policepensioninfo.co.uk/) to help members understand the 
McCloud age discrimination remedy and what it means for them. 

To aid with navigation, the website is split into different pages: 

Home page 
This has key information about the remedy, as well as links to some animation 
videos and a news carousel identifying new content or newsworthy items. 

Useful information  
A range of documents can be found on this page giving an overview of remedy, 
along with a project update document.  

FAQs 
This is exactly what it says on the tin! A wealth of FAQs all about remedy, these 
are split into different subject areas for ease of navigation. 

Member Remedy documentation 
A range of member remedy factsheets and claim forms on specific subjects, 
including one about contribution adjustments, unauthorised payments as well as 
how to make contingent decisions and compensation claims. 

News 
This page provides an historical list of all new content added or amendments that 
have been made to the website since it came into being, as well as any 
newsworthy items. 

Find your administrator 
You can find the best contact details for the pension administrator that is paying 
your pension, all you need to do is choose the force that you retired from. 
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Calculator 
For members affected by remedy, a calculator tool is available to enable 
members to see what remedy benefits they may be entitled to. 

 

What’s next 
Of course, we understand that not all members are affected by remedy and the 
long-term plan is that the website will be developed to cover more aspects of 
police pensions more generally and become a one stop shop for members. 

In the meantime, if you are a member that is affected by remedy, then please 
have a look at the website to understand more about what you can expect and 
when you are likely to receive your choice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


